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TOWN OF ROME, MAINE 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING  
April 9th, 2024 - MINUTES 

 
Kelly Archer, 1st Selectman called the meeting of the Board of Selectmen to order at 6:00 
PM. 2nd Selectman Larry DiPietro, Jr.  was also present.  
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
A motion was made by Archer to accept a donation of $500.00 to the Rome Fire & 
Rescue from John and Wendy Schlosser, Seconded by DiPietro. Approved 2-0-1.  
 
The Board members in attendance reviewed and signed a new contract with the Town of 
Belgrade for the Inter-Local Waste Management Program. The contract period begins July 
1, 2024, and will automatically renew annually as long as both parties agree. This contract 
includes an increase to $40 per lot of 10 bags, which must be purchased at the Belgrade 
Town Office. 
 
As of April 5, 2024, the Towns legal representatives from Jensen-Baird will be Ben McCall. 
Sally Daggett, our previous legal representative, has relocated out of state.  
 
Discussion continued on warrant articles to have recommendation wording finalized. 
 
A meeting is scheduled with a FEMA representative to discuss reimbursement for the cost 
incurred during the December 2023 storm. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 7:23 pm by Archer and seconded by 
DiPietro. All approved 2-0-1 

Respectfully submitted,  
    Kelly Archer 

First Selectman 
    selectmen@romemaine.com 

 
Next regularly scheduled Select Board’s Meeting will be held on 

Monday, April 22, 2024 @ 6:00 PM 
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